
       

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents עמו"ש, 

We are embarking upon a new project. THE TORAH VODAAS CHOIR. 

Each grade will be a separate choir i.e. grade 1, grade 2, grade 3, grade 4; each 

grade will meet once a month approximately on alternate Sundays. 

Practice will take place after school, at 2:00 pm, and those boys in the choir will 

be permitted go home with the 3:00 pm bus, corner stops only. 

We hope to begin אי"ה this Sunday, December 23, with the 4th graders. Please 

sign and return the slip below giving your son permission to attend. All, and I 

repeat, all boys are invited to attend. The only requirement is consistency. If you 

join, you are in! 

The 5th and 6th graders will have a different approach. Stay tuned!! 

The choir will be led by Rabbi Shia Rosen who is a professional choir coordinator, 

with years of experience and has led many Yeshiva choirs and produced CDs. 

Extracurricular, wholesome activities do much to enhance a youngster’s 

appreciation of Yiddishkeit.  

We look forward to your son’s participation. 

 

 בכבוד גדול

Rabbi Goldstein                                    Rabbi Sabo 

 

 

 

 

I give my son __________________________ permission to stay after school on Sunday for 

choir practice. 

Signature:___________________________                                                  

Print:________________________________ 

CHOIR 


